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GRAND COMMANDER'S MESSAGE 
 

Sir, Knights, 
 
With Thanksgiving upon us, I hope you'll have an opportunity to spend some time with family, 
friends and loved ones. With all that's been going on in our lives, States, Country and World it's 
more important than ever to focus on those things that are truly important. 
 
Weather report- with temperatures continuing to drop, fall will be over before we know it. 
 
As our Commanders should have completed installing new officers in preparation for another year 
of Templar Masonry in Nevada, I would like to remind the Senior Wardens of each Commandery 
that you are the Commandery Chairman for the Knights Templar Eye Foundation Fund Drive 
which officially began October 1st . Additional information and resources are available at the 
Knight Templar Eye Foundation website www.ktef.org. With Nevada having ranked in the top 10 
in per capita donations for years and years, the State of Nevada has shown true dedication to this 
endeavor. Please encourage your membership to support and help preserve one of the most 
precious censuses, that of sight. 
 
A reminder to the Jr. Wardens of each Commandery, you are a co-editor of the Nevada 
supplement for the Knights Templar Publication. We are looking to each of you in the coming year 
for a contribution to the Nevada Supplement. Some details about the founding of your 
Commandery, a brief history and anything unique or special. These can be sent to myself or the 
editor at any time and will be included in the monthly supplement throughout the year. 
 
Sir Knights, I look forward to seeing and working with you throughout the year. 
 
Courteously, 
Stephen V. Robison Jr.,  
Grand Commander 


